
                             
 

 

 

REQUESTED BOARD ACTION: 
A motion to approve Resolution 1450, issuing a Temporary Liquor License to Chops BBQ 
and Catering for the Adult Egg Hunt to be held Friday, April 11, 2025. 
 
SUMMARY: 
Approval of this item would issue a Temporary Liquor License to Chops BBQ and 
Catering, to be part of the Special Event at Heritage Park for the Adult Egg Hunt to be 
held on Friday, April 11, 2025. Smithville Parks and Recreation are putting on the event. 
 
Vendors are: 
-Chops BBQ and Catering 
 
Requested Licenses: Temporary Permit   
 
This license will be effective April 11, 2025 (pending all state license requirements).  
 
PREVIOUS ACTION: 
Chops BBQ and Catering Temporary Permit was approved for the event in 2024. 
 
POLICY ISSUE:        
n/a 
 
FINANCIAL CONSIDERATIONS: 
n/a 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

☐ Ordinance                                 ☐ Contract 
☒ Resolution                                 ☐ Plans 
☐ Staff Report                               ☐ Minutes 
☒ Other: Approval Letter 
 

MEETING DATE: 3/18/2025 DEPARTMENT:  Parks and Recreation 

AGENDA ITEM:   Resolution 1450 – Temporary Liquor License – Chops BBQ and 
Catering 

Board of Aldermen  
Request for Action 



 
 

RESOLUTION 1450 
 

A RESOLUTION ISSUING A TEMPORARY LIQUOR LICENSE  
TO CHOPS BBQ AND CATERING FOR THE ADULT EGG HUNT  

TO BE HELD FRIDAY, APRIL 11, 2025 
 

WHEREAS, Smithville Parks and Recreation will be hosting an Adult Egg Hunt 
on April 11, 2025; and 
 
WHEREAS, the vendor is Chops BBQ and Catering; and 
 
WHEREAS, the license will be effective April 11, 2025, pending all state license 
requirements.  
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED BY THE BOARD OF ALDERMEN OF 
THE CITY OF SMITHVILLE, MISSOURI, AS FOLLOWS: 
 
THAT A TEMPORARY LIQUOR LICENSE WILL BE ISSUED TO CHOPS BBQ 
AND CATERING FOR THE ADULT EGG HUNT TO BE HELD FRIDAY, APRIL 
11, 2025. 
 
PASSED AND ADOPTED by the Board of Aldermen and APPROVED by the 
Mayor of the City of Smithville, Missouri, on the 18th day of March 2025. 
 

 
 

_________________________________ 
Damien Boley, Mayor 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Linda Drummond, City Clerk 
 
 
  



March  14, 2025

Cynthia  Wagner:

I have  reviewed  the  Temporary  Liquor  application  submitted  by  Sarah  Ulledahl

(Chop's  BBQ)  for  the  Parks  & Rec  Adult  Easter  Egg  hunt,  on  April  11th,  Ihave

reviewed  Mrs.  Ulledahl's  background  as well  as public  records  and  found  nothing

that  would  disqualify  her  from  being  issued  a liquor  permit.

Iwould  recommend  that  Mrs.  Ulledahl  be issued  a city  liquor  permit  pursuant  to her

request.  If  you  have  any  questions  or  concerns,  feel  free  to contact  me.

Respectfully,

ief Jason Lockridge

srndhvillemo.org


	RES 1450 - Temporary Liquor License - Resolution
	RES 1450 - Temporary Liquor License  - RFA
	RES 1450 - Temporary Liquor License - Resolution

	RES 1450 - Temporary Liquor License - Letter

